

November 14, 2017

David Heffernan

Direct Phone 202-463-2537 Direct Fax 202-640-5985 dheffernan@cozen.com

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Documentary Services Division U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE West Building Ground Floor Room W12-140 Washington, DC 20590

Re: 2016 U.S.-Cuba Frequency Allocation Proceeding (Docket DOT-OST-2016-0021)

Dear Sir or Madam:

Alaska Airlines has announced that it plans to discontinue its Los Angeles-Havana service. Alaska's last flight on the route will operate on January 22, 2018. Alaska has no plans to resume service to Havana and has no objection to the Department's reallocation of the frequencies after January 22, 2018.

Sincerely,

COZEN O'CONNOR

Dail Mu

By: David Heffernan

Counsel for

Alaska Airlines, Inc.

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that I have this date served a copy of the foregoing Letter of Alaska Airlines, Inc. by electronic mail upon the following:

American Airlines: howard.kass@aa.com

robert.wirick@aa.com chris.walker@delta.com

alex.krulic@delta.com

Federal Express: nssparks@fedex.com

cefelts@fedex.com

JetBlue: esahr@eckertseamans.com

dderco@eckertseamans.com robert.land@jetblue.com reese.davidson@jetblue.com

Southwest Airlines: bob.kneisley@wnco.com

leslie.abbott@wnco.com dan.weiss@united.com

United Airlines: dan.weiss@united.com

steve.morrissey@united.com

Kenneth C. Hines

mwarren@jenner.com

Los Angeles World Airports: dflint@lawa.org

smengistu@lawa.org

Kenneth C. Hines

Dated: November 14, 2017

Delta Air Lines: